
 

 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS IN 
THE VICINITY OF THIRD STREET AND GAGE AVENUE 

 

Beginning Monday, October 22, 2007, the Contractor will re-stripe the Third St./Gage Ave. and Third 
St./Eastman Ave. intersections. The re-striping and set up of k-rail will take place during one night only. 
Following the new configuration of the intersection, southbound traffic on Gage Ave. will need to make 
a right turn at Third St., North and southbound traffic on Eastman Ave. will also need to make a right 
turn at Third St. Thru traffic for east and westbound traffic on Third St. will be maintained; however, left 
turns on Gage Ave. and Eastman Ave. will be prohibited. This configuration is necessary for the 
contractor to begin laying track across the intersections.    
 

What: Traffic re-configuration 
  
When: Monday, October 22, 2007 at 7:00 p.m., night re-stripping will be for only one night. The 

hours of construction after the re-striping will be from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., weather 
permitting.    

 

Where: Third St./Gage Ave and Third St./Eastman Ave. intersections. 
 

What to Expect:  
 Eastbound traffic will be permitted left turns onto southbound Rowan Ave.  
 Northbound Rowan Ave. will re-open.  
 Northbound and southbound traffic on Gage Ave will need to make a right turn at Third St.  
 South and northbound traffic on Eastman Ave. will need to make a right turn at Third St.  
 Access thru Third Ave. will be maintained for east and west bound traffic. 
 Left turns will be prohibited at the intersections.  
 Cones and arrow boards will be used to re-direct traffic. 
 Access will be maintained for all residents.  
 Pedestrian access will be maintained and will be redirected into a safe area out of the zone of 

construction.   
 Fire department and emergency vehicles access will be maintained at all times. 


